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Strong Workforce Program: Funding is available for Career Education Internships through Strong Workforce Funding. 
 Please contact Celine Park (cpark@vcccd.edu) or Raul Torres (raul_torres6@vcccd.edu) if you would like to know more about these valuable career opportunities for your students.
 
VC Innovates: Round 2, which includes seven Pathways, will continue through AY 2018/2019.
 
GIG Grant: The Business Department is hosting a Pilot program for Business Development and Coaching. This program will give 5 hours of free consulting to students building an entrepreneurial business.
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